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The Honourable Craig Crawford MP 
Minister for Fire and Emergency Services 
PO Box 15457 
CITY EAST QLD 4002 

Dear Minister Crawford 

Queensland 
Government 

Inspector-General 
Emergency Management 

As a matter of clarification regarding recommendation 9 of the 2018 Queensland Bushfires Review, 
I advise that the desired outcome of the recommendation is, given the propensity for large scale 
events in the future, to enhance the ability for the reduction of risk through consistent and practical 
means of identifying, implementing and monitoring mitigation activities at a local level. 

It is not the intent of the recommendation to initiate legislative review or reform of any particular 
piece of legislation but to develop improved means of navigating and applying existing legislative 
frameworks to achieve the above. 

Yours sincerely 

lain S MacKenzie AFSM 
Inspector-General Emergency Management 

Level 26, 111 George St 
GPO Box 1425, Cluster 15.7 
Brisbane Qld 4001 
Telephone +61 7 3029 8813 


